
From: Paul Roeber [mailto:paulroeber@hotmail.com]  

Sent: Monday, April 25, 2011 8:47 PM 
To: Deborah C. Tomczyk; Michael Murphy 

Subject: RE: Wal-Mart Main Street 

Deborah and Michael, 

  

Thank you for your time and your response.   
  

I'm happy to hear about the access to the trail and the bonus gazebo I think it would all look nice. 
  

 
I didn't mark down the date for the meeting so I'm not sure if I missed it or not, but either way I would 

approve.  I'm looking forward to getting a couple bikes and taking the family on a little bike ride.  I do 

live close enough that I wouldn't need the parking but it is nice to know if people that live further away 
can come and use the trail. 

  
  

I look forward to the possibility of having a  market/pharmacy Walmart in the area, I think it would 

definitely be better then a super walmart, I think a smaller neater market version would actually help the 
value of the area go up. 

  
  

  
  

Now how soon can my wife apply for a position at this store? :) 

  
  

  
Again thank you, 

  

  
Paul Roeber 

  
  

606 South 69th Street 


